
We are asking you to... “Help support local 
businesses during the holiday season and year 

round.”

As you venture out on this Black Friday, we encourage 
you to always eat, drink and shop within the Village of 

Norridge.  Supporting local businesses is not only important during 
the holidays, but year round.  A large percentage of our businesses are small, 

family-owned establishments who can only survive with your patronage.  

Hoping to check off some of the items on your Christmas shopping list? Shop the 
many retail stores that are located at the Harlem Irving Plaza, Norridge Commons 
or the Marketplace shopping malls.  Planning your holiday family meals? Make 
your holiday dining reservations, or catering orders at one of the delicious 
restaurants that are located within Norridge.  Want to meet friends for a holiday 
drink?  Remember there are plenty of establishments on Irving Park Road, Harlem, 
Cumberland or Lawrence Avenues that are centrally located for everyone to meet 
(just remember...assign a designated driver - or Uber it there).

Put your money where your heart is - support local 
businesses.
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